CORRESPONDENCE
8/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 04607-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 4:43 PM

To: ‘pkstoddard@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181; Fix FEECA Now

Good Afternoon, Mr. Stoddard.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: pkstoddard@everyactioncustom.com <pkstoddard@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 11:30 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Fix FEECA Now

Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk,

Florida has the embarrassingly weak utility standards for energy efficiency. | ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness
and screening practices in efficiency rule-making. Goals of zero are disingenuous and absurd. We know Floridians can
do better; as we maintained our own house, my wife and | cut our electric bills in half over 5 years.

Thank you for considering my comment.

Sincerely,

Philip Stoddard

Miami, FL 33143
pkstoddard@gmail.com





